Business Academic Advisory Board
September 29, 2006

Teter Hall

Attendance:

Opening:

Break-out

Session:

Next

Assignment and meeting:


Bross, Holcombe, Joen, Moore, Roberts, Sanders (I know I have forgotten some names)

After opening with prayer and devotion Dr. Moore stated that today is a working BAAB day.

He walked through a PowerPoint which showed a breakdown by location and degree the Business division program from March 2006 – September 2006.

A suggestion to increase awareness was to feed more information through PR about the School of Business.

Question was asked about the Associates program and what makes up that program. It is felt that many enter the Associates program do go on to get the bachelor and even master’s degrees. 

Mentioned on going research that is be conducted by Dr. Kizer and Dr. Snyder.

The Experiential Learning section shared with the group what they are looking at and some areas they want to get things moving in. To develop a vision statement, mission statement, and core values. The need to contact area businesses to see if they are willing to join the effort, contact alumni for a database of business graduates, and contact students for input in the efforts being made. Have a SWU based Center for Experiential Learning. Have some faculty input – what is in place, what is not and what are they currently doing. Showed a template that is broken down into categories of what should be done at what grade level and what faculty also needs to do.

AGS is in the process of implementing discipline specific teams throughout the program, finding the top performers, using assessment and reward. 

Biblically based section is looking at a holistic way to have people that go through the program be transformed. A start for traditional as well as AGS is with self-knowledge. 
Create a toolbox for faculty – with models and possible application for classroom use.

Conducted a survey of other institutions to see if they have a model in place they we could model from. Found that there are no real models out there. Cedarville does have a program where students set up and run a business with a loan from the school of $5000 which they pay back. They are willing to share what they have. Final recommendation for a holistic model will be ready in a couple of weeks.

Gather recommendations to take to the Board of Directors in October. The next meeting will be at ECP 10:00 a.m. November 1, 2006 before the Business Club meeting BAAB members invited to stay for club meeting.
